The latest opinion polls

Looking at the latest European election polls, I am urging the
Conservative government to change its approach to our exit from the EU.

A large majority of the public do not see the Withdrawal Agreement as a good
deal for the UK, or as Brexit. It unites Remain and Leave voters in
opposition.

It is urgent not just for the Conservative party but for our country that
either Mrs May accepts the Agreement cannot proceed, or a new PM takes over
who starts by telling the EU the Agreement is wunacceptable. The
Conservative-Labour talks as predicted are not helping either party. We need
to leave now, responding positively to the EU offer of talks on a free trade
agreement. We should not be holding these European elections as we do not
want to have another 5 years as members of the EU. The 2017 Conservative
Manifesto was right to say No deal is better than a bad deal, and to propose
exit on 29 March 2019.
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